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BALLOT RESULTS OF “2020 MEMBER MEETING BY MAIL”


 I want to thank those members who made the effort to return ballots, your 
participation is appreciated.


Alan Roberts was re-elected to the board to serve another 3 year term. Andrew 
Ybarra was re-elected to serve another 1 year term. Both ran for their old board 
seats unopposed.


Priorities for the coming year: The following suggestions were the top 5 vote 
getters and will help the board guide its efforts and spending this year.


1. Security cameras in the park.

2. New play equipment for younger children in the waterfront park.

3. Improving and/or adding walking trails in the waterfront park.

4. Resurfacing the picnic tables at the shelters.

5. Clearing a better view into the woods on the other side of the bridge.


We would also like to thank Mary Trimble for volunteering to help tally the 
ballots.


Next summer 4 board positions will be expiring (everyone except Alan will be up 
for renewal or replacement), so start giving some thought about volunteering if 
you are so inclined.


Thomas Twigg
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